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I inform you that parties concerned can lodge objection against 
this decision within six weeks after the date of submission (see 
www.nmi.nl).  
 

NMi Certin B.V., chamber o.c. no. 27.233.418 

 

Suntront Tech Co., Ltd. 
Attn. Ms Lotty  
No. 252 Hongsong Road 

High and New Tech Industrial Development Zone 
Zengzhou City, Henan Province 450001 
P.R. China 

 

Date 
13 March 2023 

Your reference 
 

Our reference 
CCB-13032023-MS-SB 

Subject 

Withdrawal letter CE-285 

 

Dear Ms. Lotty, 
 

On 16 February 2023 we have sent you a letter in which we explain why we have suspended your 

module D certificate with number CE-285. This suspension would last until 31 March 2023. On 6 
March 2023 you have sent us an email in which you declare that your company has decided to stop 
with the factory audit for the time being. 

 
Therefore, we want to inform you that the Certification Board of NMi Certin B.V. has decided to 
withdraw your module D certification with number CE-285. 
 
Please note that it is not possible to undo a withdrawal. If you want to apply for a Module D again, 

this means that we will need to conduct a new Initial audit and you will get a new CE-xxx number. 
 

According to Annex D item 7 of the directive, NMi shall inform its authorities and ask them to inform 
the Member States of the EU about its decision.  
 

Also for you information we want to emphasize that it’s not allowed for Suntront Tech Co. Ltd. to 
place any instruments on the market with reference 0122 to the CE-marking. 

 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
With kind regards, 
NMi Certin B.V. 
 
 
 
 
M.Ph.D. Schmidt 

Manager Certification Board 

http://www.nmi.nl/
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